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Land Registry is requesting supplier feedback on the draft of procurement
documents about Digitisation and Transformation.

Digitisation and Transformation forms part of the wider Digitisation and
Migration procurement to migrate paper, electronic and/or digital data from
326 LLC registers into the required spatial digital register at Land
Registry.

We would like feedback from the supplier market on our draft Statement of
Requirements and Digitisation Practice Guide.

These will form part of the upcoming Digitisation and Transformation
procurement.

Potential suppliers interested in the Digitisation and Transformation
procurement are invited to preview the documents and provide comments.
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